
 

Closed hearings to be held in Brisbane 
 
22 November 2012 
 
The Queensland Child Protection Commission of Inquiry will hold closed hearings in the Brisbane 
Magistrates Court from Tuesday 27 November to Thursday 29 November 2012.   
 
The hearings, which will be closed to the public, will call witnesses who have personal experience 
in the child protection system.  This will include young people who have been in the care of the 
state along with parents of children currently in care and foster carers. 
 
These hearings are being held in a closed court environment due to the sensitive nature of the 
material being discussed and as such the proceedings will not be live streamed. 
 
The Commission will also sit on Monday 26 November to tender exhibits relating to Term of 
Reference 3(e).  No witnesses will be called at this time.  These proceedings will be live streamed 
on the Commission website. 
 
 
ENDS 
 
Media Contact: 3405 9783 or 3405 9785 
 
http://www.childprotectioninquiry.qld.gov.au/  
 
Follow us on Twitter @QCPCI 
http://www.twitter.com/QCPCI   
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